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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Happy new month of February! 
 
We are celebrating two major church events this month: 1) True Parents Birthday on the 15th, and 2) 
Cheon Il Guk Foundation Day Anniversary on the 22nd. Part of the celebrations is the Holy Marriage 
Blessing in Korea and the HJ Cheon Bo Special Great Works with online broadcast from Korea on 
February 16 to 18, 2024. Please check separate email on this for registration link. 
 
Let us include in our prayers the success of these events. Also, as I mentioned before, let us pray and 
support the couples of who will be joining the Blessing in Korea this February. If you are able to support 
them financially, please do so. 
 
This Sunday, February 4, 2024 is the first Sunday of the month, so we will have potluck lunch. Please 
share your favorite dish. We will also have a birthday cake for all February birthday celebrants. The 
Sunday Service message will be on "Vision, Mission and Goals for 2024". 
 
Heavenly Parent and True Parents blessings be with each and every one of you. Continue to pray and 
offer sincere devotion at the Cheon Shim Won. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle HPHC Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 
 
 
 
 


